
 

 
 

Letter of Appreciation 

 
 
 
To,                                                                                                    
Mr. Matta Mani Sankar 
Professor, Dept. of EE 
BIT Sindri, Dhanbad                                                                                                       Date: 28th September, 2020 
                                  
 
 
This is to express thanks and appreciation to Mr. Matta Mani Sankar, Department of Electrical 
Engineering for spreading awareness and holding IIT Bombay-Spoken Tutorial Software Training at 
BIT Sindri, Dhanbad, Jharkhand. 
 
You are making an outstanding contribution of using ICT based teaching and learning methodology for 
Jharkhand state. Your contribution to the implementation of Spoken Tutorial Project are significant and 
have played a part in it becoming fastest growing NMEICT Project. Your courteous personality has 
helped tremendously in spreading awareness of Spoken Tutorial, IIT Bombay. 
 
I would like to personally thank you for initiating the software training and awareness events in your 
Institution. This work is done in association with IIT Bombay-Spoken Tutorial, as part of the National 
Mission on Education through ICT, funded by MHRD, Govt. of India, under the aegis of Pandit Madan 
Mohan Malviya National Mission on Teachers and Teaching (PMMMNMTT), MHRD, GoI. 
 
I am sure that we will continue to get your support for making India IT literate and spreading project 
existence in the state.    
 
 
 
Thanks & regards, 
 


